ORCHARD HILLS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION, INC.

GENERAL MEETING

The Orchard Hills Community Association invites you to attend the Annual General
Meeting on Wednesday, April 2, 2025, at The Lutherville Volunteer Fire Department
on Bellona Avenue at 7:00 pm.

There will be a brief, but important business meeting to elect the Officers and Board
of Directors for 2025-26.

Sgt. Fisher from the Baltimore County Police Department, Cockeysville Precinct 7,
Community Outreach Team will have a presentation on fraud and scam tactics used
to make individuals respond to emails and phone calls.

NOTE: NOMINATIONS are being accepted for the 2025-26 Board. If you are
interested in volunteering your time to serve your community on the Board or would
be willing to deliver flyers to a district, we would be most appreciative. If you would
like more information, please contact President, Pam Burke at 410-321-5636.
Volunteers are needed for the following positions: Vice-President, District Director
for Districts 8, 13 and 14.

Please plan to attend the General Meeting and bring a neighbor.

Proxy Form
In accordance with Article III, Section 5 of the By-Laws, the Undersigned
(please print your name), a member in good standing of
the Orchard Hills Community Association, Inc. (i.e. Dues paid member or senior
citizen) authorizes the Secretary or her designee to vote on behalf for any votes
required to be taken at the April 2, 2025 Annual Meeting (please circle)

YES NO

This proxy shall be void if the undersigned elects to attend this meeting.
Signature Date
Address
If you are unable to attend the General Meeting, PLEASE return this proxy
to Stephanie Boblooch, Recording Secretary at 115 Hedgewood Road or
to your District Director no later than MONDAY, MARCH 31, 2025.




